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Mr. J.M. Fenton
Office of Adninistration .f C - 40 /
N.R.C. .

%s naton, D.C. (*/ (|- } - f h

Dear Mr. Fenton:

In regard to Item?2 of F0IA-BO-hol dated August 19, 1980 The
informttion in question is information sent to Mr. Robert Reid, Branch Chief,
Light Water Reactors Branch gh, Division of Operating Reactors, N.R.C* Washington,
D.C., on August 30, 1977 from W.P. Stewart of the Florida Power Corporation.

The subject ist Crystal River Unit #3, Docket No. 50-302, Operations
License DPR*72. The information specifically requested is Q information'that-

the Florida Power Corporation.nent in regard to the weld chemistry as surveyed
by the Babcox and Wilcox Corper/Ichas port of their Integrated Surveillance Program.
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Another iddtifying number on the letter attached to the requested

above information is 7725000h2.
.

I'm forn.alV requesting this above information pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act.

,

I hope this information will be conplete and at ry residence
within ten working days. I do not wish to take further administrative and/or legal
action to obtain it, but will if I must. Because this information is very much
in the public interest, I here by request a fee waiver.

Sincerely,
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Pachael S. Givel
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